
 

 

 
Memo       
Date: March 27, 2021 

To:  Red Shores Tenants & Owners   

RE:  Welcoming Back Owners 

Welcome Back Owners 
 

Red Shores is pleased to announce that owners will be welcomed back to the barns in 

Charlottetown starting Monday March 29th, 2021.  

We appreciate this has been a challenging time for everyone over the past few weeks as we 

followed the necessary health protocols based upon the advice from our professional 

veterinarians. The steps that were implemented were required to ensure the health and safety 

of our equine athletes. 

Starting Monday, owners and visitors will be able to sign in at the security check point prior to 

entering. COVID capacity restrictions remain in place.  

Visitors should advise your trainer if you are coming directly from a farm to Red Shores. We 

encourage all horse people to continue to follow the bio security measures such as boot 

washes, hand sanitizer and cleaning protocols. 

Please be advised Red Shores and the Harness Racing Industry Association will be releasing 

information next week regarding back to racing protocols and opening race date schedule. 

Again, thank you for your cooperation. 

 

For further updates you can visit redshores.ca and click on horse person’s information.  

 
 

Lee A. Drake 
Manager Racing, Brands & Broadcast 
Red Shores 


